
MOVING FORWARD IN FAITH 

 



A Letter From Our Principal & Pastor 

Dear Family, Friends and Generous Supporters,  

 
It is said that time flies when youôre having fun. Well, we must be having a great deal of fun at Annunciation 
because, somehow, here we are ï ten years old! It is hard to believe it has been ten years since that memorable 
summer when a handful of dedicated, faithful parents helped Father Dennis and me bring this school into being. 
The tiny seed that was planted has grown tremendously in size and mission. For those who donôt know (or have 
forgotten) our brief, but exciting, history read on for the story of Annunciation Catholic School in a nutshell. 

 
On May 12, 2009, Bishop Thomas Olmsted signed the articles of incorporation that established Annunciation 
Catholic School, and Fr. Dennis OôRourke became our Founding Father. On May 27, 2009, I was hired as the 
founding principal, and on June 23 I moved to Cave Creek from Minnesota. During the next six weeks, a handful of 
founding families put in many long hours to turn a large meeting room into two classrooms, furnished with hand-
me-down furniture and donated supplies. It was a magical summer for those who were here, as we watched a 
dream become a reality.  

 
On August 12, 2009, Annunciation opened its doors for the first time to twenty-three first and second grade 
students. Many of our ACS traditions were initiated during that first amazing year. The founding students and their 
families were instrumental in establishing a culture of faith and family that continues to this day. With each 
consecutive year, another grade was added, and our enrollment grew steadily. In the fall of 2015, we reached full K-
8 status and graduated our first students in the spring of 2016. We have now graduated four classes and are proud 
of our 100% acceptance rate into Catholic High Schools. Last year we reached another milestone when we became 
fully accredited through the Western Catholic Education Association. 

 
On August 12, 2019, we celebrated the tenth anniversary of the first day of school at Annunciation, and on August 
13, we opened the doors to 230 students ï exactly ten times the enrollment ten years ago! As if this year isnôt 
exciting enough, we are now on the verge of breaking ground for our new campus building project. Soon we will 
have a permanent school building, permanent worship space, and new outdoor athletic and play areas. It is 
amazing to reflect on how far we have come in our first decade. 

 
From the moment of its inception it has been abundantly apparent that God willed this school into being. Through 
His continued Grace, Annunciation has overcome many challenges and obstacles, and has become a successful and 
thriving school. It also took the time, talent and treasure of many people to bring this school to where it is today 
and ensure a strong tomorrow. Every one of you has had a part in bringing our school from its humble beginnings 
to the success it is today and has provided the foundation for a bright and hopeful future. I am grateful for all you 
have done -- your faith, your service, your financial support, and your prayers. ACS would not be what it is today 
without each of you. 

 

 
 
Dr. Sharon H. Pristash                                                Father John Slobig 
Principal 

Father John Slobig   



 

A Look Back In Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               First Day of School               School Blessing by Bishop Thomas Olmsted 
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 Art Room Computer Lab 

     Christmas Concert Grassy Play Area Community Prayer 

 

On August 12, 2009, Annunciation opened its doors to 23 students in first and second grade.  Ten years later, 

Annunciation Catholic School welcomed 230 students in Kindergarten through 8th grade.  Over the years, St. 

Gabriel Catholic Parish and Annunciation Catholic School have become the spiritual and educational home to 

hundreds of children. In our short history, many of our FIRSTS have become traditions here at Annunciation 

Catholic School.  

     Library 


